
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates  

October 6, 2021 4:47 pm 

Campus Updates 
● Following up on our ongoing testing and re-testing of residents and staff, we do 

not have any new positive cases of COVID-19. One of the two residents from the 
Courtyard has cleared their quarantine and has been transferred back to their 
apartment today. We continue to use our separate observation unit in the health 
care center that is designed to care for COVID-19 patients for anyone that may 
need this special care. We also continue to retest all residents and staff from any 
areas that had a positive case and follow the required protocols for retesting until 
we achieve two properly spaced COVID tests that come back negative for all 
staff and residents. 
 

● A highlight for our residents was being able to reopen a little while back… Our 
train room! Run by a dedicated group of volunteers that are back to their train 
day every Thursday, which brings much joy! We look forward to when we can co-
mingle residents again for all programs to enjoy this hidden gem!  
 

   
 

   



 

  
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 

 


